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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 

 

7:00 p.m. Prayer Meeting 

3 4 

 

 

 

 
Independence  

Day 

5 

6 
10:00 a.m. Sunday School 

11:00 a.m. Worship Service  

5:30 p.m. Bible Study 

 

7 8 9 

 

7:00 p.m. Prayer Meeting 

10 11 

 

Fellow-
ship  
Friday  

6 p.m. 

12 

 

 

13 
10:00 a.m. Sunday School 

11:00 a.m. Worship Service  

 

14 15 16 

 

 

 

 

17 

 

 

18 

Fellow-
ship  
Friday  

6 p.m. 

19 

 

 

20 
10:00 a.m. Sunday School 

11:00 a.m. Worship Service  

4:00 p.m. Church Council 

5:30 p.m. Bible Study 

21 22 23 

 

7:00 p.m. Prayer Meeting 

24 25 
 

26 

Back to 
School  

Festival 

1-5 p.m. 

27 
10:00 a.m. Sunday School 

11:00 a.m. Worship Service  

5:30 p.m. Bible Study 

28 29 30 

 

6:00 p.m. Fellowship 

Meal 

7:00 p.m. Regular  

Business 

Meeting 

31   

July 2025 

5:30 p.m. —8:00 p.m. 

Student Prayer Advance 
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Nursery for July 

Sun  July 6, 2025  

9:45 a.m. – 11:15 a.m. Pam Anderson, Emmalee Ayers, Pam Kendrick, &  

Hannah Shaw 

Sun  July 13,  2025  

9:45 a.m. – 11:15 a.m. Zoey Mills, Renee Moore, Anna Dunn, &  

Samantha Pressley 

Sun  July 20, 2025  

10:45 a.m. – 12:15 p.m. Dana Wells, Holly St. John, James & Sylvia Lumpkins 

Sun  July 27, 2025  

10:45 a.m. – 12:15 p.m. Shelly Lewis, Cassie Gatewood, Donnie & Peggy Moore 

  

  

Greeters 
July 6 Nancy Power & Jetty Burgess  

July 13 Patsy Conner & Joan Nuckols  

July 20 Mary Moon Moore & Paige Conner 

July 27 Emma Walden & Chris Power 

Deacon of the Week(*)/Usher 

                                                                

July 6 Chris Falls*, Aiden Mullins, Gary Matherly, Dale McFaddin 

July 13 Tommy Jefferson*, Bobby Mullins, Drake Easley, Nic Carter  

July 20 James Lumpkins*, Donnie Moore, William Tosh, Chuck Easley  

July 27 Bryan Lewis*, Damon Mullins, Larry Weiss, Roger Walden 

Children’s Church                                           

July 6 Lynita & Christina Falls, Drake Easley, Sherry Reynolds  

& Mary Claytor 

July 13 Wendy Byrd, Jess Gray, Brianna Carter 

July 20 Mike Wells, Adrienne Mahan, Nancy Power, Isaac Hammock 

July 27 Paul & Jessie Vernon, Blair Lumpkins, Hannah Shaw 

We would like to congratulate Lori 

Humston, who completed both 

parts of the letters P and letter Q 

of the Bible ABC’s.  If you would 

like to join her pick up a packet in 

the foyer, complete it at your  

leisure, and return it so we can 

recognize your work! 

2 Staci Doss 

3 Eileen Moore 

 Hunter Moss 

5 Heather Lankford 

 Joan Nuckols 

6 Dickie Barbour 

 Camryn Kendrick 

11 Jack Hammock 

 Madilyn Moss 

13 Elizabeth Conner 

 Betsy Eanes 

14 L.J. Burgess 

 Linda Amos Gardner 

16 Ruth Aaron 

 Jonathan Smoot 

18 Leslie Aaron 

 Debbie Sparks 

19 Martha Crider 

 Wanda Gammon 

21 Joshua Michael 

 Madison Nuckols 

 Bonnie Ragsdale 

 Roger Walden 

22 Katelyn Gatewood 

 Michael Nuckols 

26 Karle Byrd 

 Patsy Nuckols 

29 Ginger Shelton 



2025 Lottie Moon Offering 

In 2024 we raised $31,988.43 for Lottie Moon offering.   

Thank you for your generous support of World Missions! 

As a church, you have set a pledge goal of $24,960.00, 

for the 2025 Lottie Moon Christmas Offering. As of  

June 29, 2025  we have collected $19,501.80. 

The Mission of the Manger  

2025 Lottie 

Moon Goal   

$24,960.00 

In January we got a nice start on collecting winter clothing items for our shoeboxes.  As a 

church we’ve met our goal, but will still happily accept any additional winter clothing items.   In 

February we collected accessories, we’re off to a good start, but if you find something that you 

think would bring a smile to a child, we can always use more.  In March we focused on Quality 

Handcrafts! Our crafters made so many wonderful things!  In April we focused on stuffed  

animals, because every child needs a friend to hug!  We’ve made good progress, but could use 

more stuffed animals.  In May we would normally focus on hygiene items.  However thanks to 

generous donations we are set for toothbrushes and combs for this year.  

As of 2025 soap will no longer be allowed in shoeboxes, due to difficulties 

getting boxes containing it through customs. In June we collected every-

one’s favorite toys! In July we will be focusing on school supplies!  Place 

your items in the Operation Christmas Child donation box  located under-

neath table in the foyer. All donations will be used for our church wide 

packing party in November. If you have any questions, please see your 

head shoebox wrangler Julie!  

January Goal: 227/150 Winter Clothing Items 

February Goal: 140/150 Accessories 

  March Goal: 175/150 Quality Handcrafts  

April: 138/150 Stuffed Animals 

      May: 440/150 Toothbrushes  420/150 Combs 

June: 25/100 Wow Toys for Boys  12/50 Wow Toys for Girls 

July:  100 Crayons  500 Pencils  150 Notebooks/Paper  



Our Nominating Committee is working hard to fill positions in 

the church for the coming year.  If you’re interested in getting 

involved in a new area of ministry or continuing in something 

that you’ve been doing this past year please fill out an interest 

form, either by using the QR code here or by filling out a  

paper form located in the foyer. 

Thank you for your prayers, visits, and 

cards since I have been recovering.  It 

has meant so much.  

 

God Bless 

 

Barbara Reynolds 

Thank you for your generous donation 

to the CHAPPS organization.  Your help 

provided our students at Chatham High 

a safe and fun night at our After Prom 

Party.  We also held our Baccalaureate 

Service on May 18th for the 2025  

graduates of CHS. 

Kindest Regards, 

CHAPPS 

Mary Ellitt 

President 

We will be having our Regular Business  

Meeting Wednesday, July 30, at 7 p.m.  A  

fellowship meal will be served prior to the  

meeting at 6 p.m.  Come join us for a time of 

food and fellowship, and stay as we discuss the  

business that keeps our church running! 









We will be holding a Baby Dedication service on August 10.  If you would like to 

participate in this special service, please sign up in the foyer by August 3. 

Interested in attending the Student Prayer Advance?  See Bobby or Terri Mullins! 







H O L L Y W O O D  B A P T I S T  C HU R CH  

6405 Callands Road 

Chatham, VA  24531 

Upcoming Events 

  

August 10 Baby Dedication 

  

  


